Greater Maple Valley Area Council P.O. Box 101 Maple Valley, WA 98038

December 6, 2010

King County Executive Constantine

King County Chinook Building 401 5th Ave. Suite 800 Seattle, WA 98104

Executive Constantine,

The Greater Maple Valley Unincorporated Area Council (GMVUAC) would like to take this opportunity to voice its full support for the excellent work Marissa Alegria has done in support of our efforts to act as a voice for our local citizens.

Ms. Alegria has worked tirelessly to provide requested information to us on a timely basis. She has offered and helped secure knowledgeable County speakers for our Monthly Meetings and major events. These efforts have helped the citizens in our local communities interact directly with their "local" government--King County.

We appreciate all her work and diligent attendance at our meetings, no matter how late they may adjourn.

Please consider this letter as our acknowledgement and deep appreciation for Ms. Alegria's efforts and dedication to help our local citizens have a voice in how they are governed. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Steve Hiester

Chairman, Greater Maple Valley Unincorporated Area Council

cc: DCHS Director, Jackie MacLean King County Council

cc: King County Executive Dow Constantine Dow.Constantine@kingcounty.gov